
Shark World Championships 
August 24 – 31, 2012 
Kingston Yacht Club 

 
 
 

Notice to Competitors 
Long Distance Race 

 
 
 

Pursuant to SI 8.4, the Long Distance Race is scheduled to take place on 
Thursday, August 30. In accordance with SI 8.2, the Warning Signal is scheduled 
for 1100 hours. 
 
There will be a Skippers’ Meeting in the second floor dining room of the 
Kingston Yacht Club at 9:30 on Thursday, August 30. 
 
Kingston Harbour and Area is well marked by government buoys. There are 
numerous rock shoals in the area. Possession of CGS Chart 2017 is advised.   

 

 
       
Ross Cameron 
PRO 
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